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Dear Member: 
 
 
 This letter is to inform you that the board of Trustees has gone through a Request for 
Proposal review of our current Prescription Drug Provider WellDyne.  Per that review process of 
PBM’s the board has voted to switch Providers effective January 1, 2023. Effective January 1, 
2023 DC16s new PBM carrier will switch from WellDyne to Ingenio/CarelonRx.  Although we 
cannot promise that all transitions are smooth, we are doing our best to ensure your current 
prescriptions are not affected. Especially Specialty Medications, we will not be forcing any 
changes upfront.  
 
Please be on the lookout for Welcoming mailings from Ingenio/CarelonRx which will provide 
very important information, you will receive new Anthem cards by the end of this year with 
updated phone numbers.   
 
If you have any questions, concerns do not hesitate to reach out to your trust fund office at the 
contact information above.  
 
 
Best Regards,  
 
HS&BA, your Trust Fund Office 
On behalf of the board of trustees 
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